
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           January 18, 2009 

 
Stage 2 Burn Ban Lifted 

 
VANCOUVER, Wash. – Due to overnight winds and improving air quality, the Southwest 

Clean Air Agency (SWCAA) is removing the Stage 2 Burn Ban called for Clark County 

effective 10:00 AM on January 18, 2009.  The long term weather forecast for the following week 

indicates periods of stagnation in various locations.  We will monitor this condition on a daily 

basis and encourage the public to be mindful of these conditions.  We also encourage the public 

to always utilize good combustion practices when using wood combustion devices.  Outdoor 

burning is again allowed in areas where burning has not been permanently banned provided that 

you have a burn permit.  Please check with SWCAA or your local Fire Department for allowed 

locations and fire danger conditions prior to burning. 

 

We would like to extend our gratitude and appreciation to those who cooperated with this 

curtailment.  SWCAA is sensitive to the hardship this Stage 2 Burn Ban may have placed on 

people in these times of increased economic burden.  Thank you – we cannot do this without 

your help. 

 

For more information about cleaner wood burning techniques, please visit 

www.swcleanair.org/burnclean.html.  To sign up to receive e-mail notifications of these wood 

stove curtailment burn bans, visit www.swcleanair.org.  To receive Air Pollution Advisories 

from Oregon DEQ, visit www.deq.state.or.us/aq/advisories.  

 

(more) 
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Founded in 1968, the mission of the Southwest Clean Air Agency is to preserve and enhance the 

air quality in southwest Washington.  Serving the counties of Clark, Cowlitz, Lewis, Skamania 

and Wahkiakum, SWCAA is responsible for protecting the public’s health through the 

enforcement of federal, state and local air quality standards and regulations.  

# # # 
For more information contact:  
 
 Robert Elliott, Executive Director  Kathy Finkle, Public Information Specialist 
 Southwest Clean Air Agency    Southwest Clean Air Agency 
 360-574-3058     360-574-3058 
 bob@swcleanair.org     kathy@swcleanair.org 
 

William Knight, Communications & Outreach 
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 
503-229-5680 
knight.william@deq.state.or.us 
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